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To, )
The Principal,
IARE.

Dear Sir,

Street Cause would like to whoieheartedly thank you for your generous
contribution to the Kerala Flood Relief Efforts by Street Cause Hyderabad. \n
times of need and desperation the true human emotions and values come out,

and it is endearing to such support from the management at IARE. We would

further like to thank the management for supporting Street Cause {ARE and for
the encouragement given by the college to our members.

We wish to continue this cordial relationship between IARE and Street Cause
‘Hyderabad long into the future.

Thanking you,

S. Lalitaditya
 President
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